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New Business-

a. Barbara Grotheer and Eileen Branciforte initiated a discussion on the New
Library System and how materials requested by patrons are circulated within the
Consortium. Eileen clarified for us how our three librarians purchase new materials and
she distributed copies of our Material Selection Policy. Although the new system is
working, there are some areas that need to be worked on by the libraries involved. It was
suggested by Marie Roberto that this stay on our agenda for future discussion.

b. Eileen shared that our newly designed library website will be up and running on
Friday March13, 2015.

Other-

a. Eileen and Marie showed some very interesting items made by the library's new
D printer.

Next Regular Meeting Date:  April 13, 2015

Adjournment- Barbara Grotheer moved to adjourn at 8:35 pm. Seconded by Kathy

Newton. In favor. Marie Roberto, Barbara Grotheer, Kathy Newton, Martha Rennie,
Margaret Colella, Al Dickerson. .

Respectfully submitted,
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Margaret Colella



